
I oppose SB 744 based on my desire to see all Oregon students graduate from high-school based on a realistic and provable 
efficiency in all major areas of education. To relax expectations (testing requirements) is nothing short of a recipe for future failure. If 
school-closures have negatively impacted the educational development of current high-school students, let the test scores show it, 
and require the students to put in the extra work required to meet the current standards. Give the students options to achieve...not a 
free pass to graduate! 


